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AUGUST 4, 2022 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

 

Road Closures-Keaukaha 

Asphalt Shoulder Paving on Kalaniana’ole Avenue 

 

 

Department of Public Works Engineering Division, along with Nan Inc, will be working on the shoulder 

paving and driveway entries. Paving the shoulder and driveways is currently scheduled for three weeks 

starting August 8, 2022. During this time, the driveways of businesses on the Puna side of  Kalaniana’ole 

Avenue will be closed for approximately 5 days.  

 

We appreciate your patience and apologize for this inconvenience.   
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MEDIA CONTACT: 

Sherise Kana’e-Kāne 

Information & Educational Specialist II 

Department of Public Works Administration 

sherise.kanae-kane@hawaiicounty.gov 

(808) 961-8499 
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